
~ NEW ~ 

ADVANCED INTERPROFESSIONAL SERVICE LEARNING 
OPPORTUNITY 

 
Effective health promotion is needed for people living with intellectual and 

developmental disability (IDD) 
 

 
 

Who: Students of all professions who completed IPE 502: Interprofessional 
Patient Centered Teams 
 
What: 10-week advanced service learning opportunity. This will be a 
collaborative, interprofessional experience focused on adults with IDD. 
 
Where:  
 Didactic content on Canvas 
 3 online synchronous, collaborative 

telehealth sessions with people with IDD 
living in group homes and their support 
person at a local community-based 
agency to develop and self-advocate for a 
health promotion/wellness goal(s). 

     Photo: https://www.adasmckinley.org 

When: Fall 2022  
       

Why:  
1. Improve your comfort, skills, and competencies to care for persons with IDD 

as part of a team.  
 According to a recent survey: 

o Only 40.7% of physicians were very confident about their ability to 
provide the same quality of care to patients with disability. 

o Only 56.5% strongly agreed that they welcomed patients with 
disability into their practices. 

And the survey did not ask about intellectual disability 
 
2. Fulfill professional development hours 
 

3. Develop a capstone or other project (optional) 
 

Contact: To join the list for this course, fill out the following RedCap: 
https://redcap.rush.edu/redcap/surveys/?s=TNLCF8NE7LKC4MWJ 

 
This course was developed with a grant from the Administration for Community Living. See path-pwidd.org 

for more information. 

https://www.adasmckinley.org/
https://pubmed.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/33523739/
https://redcap.rush.edu/redcap/surveys/?s=TNLCF8NE7LKC4MWJ

